
Dear Postgraduate Researcher 
 
You may well be wondering how the government’s announcement on Monday about the road map 
out of lockdown impacts you.   Within the published guidance, universities were asked not to invite 
students back to campus where courses ‘can reasonably be continued online’, until a further review 
in mid-April, when further guidance will be given.  What that means for you as a postgraduate 
researcher is that, for the time being, there is no change to the advice that we have been giving you 
since the start of this term i.e. where possible, please continue to work from home but, if you have a 
compelling reason for coming on to campus (e.g. to use labs or study space), the campus remains 
open for you.   
 
To keep our campus Covid-secure, we ask those of you coming on to campus to make use of the 
lateral flow testing on campus to help us to play our part in helping to control the spread of Covid-
19.  Social distancing rules still apply and will continue to apply until further notice. 
 
For those of you who teach at Royal Holloway, you may also be interested to read the message 
which has just gone out to all taught students.   
 
Further Covid-19 information be found at: 

 Covid-19 PGR information hub 

 FAQs following the government’s announcement of 22 February 

 FAQs from the Office for Students on returning to university  

Best wishes 

 
Alex Borrett 

 
Doctoral School Manager (Operations and Student Experience) 
 

 

https://intranet.royalholloway.ac.uk/students/202021-information-hub/starting-term-two/testing/book-your-test.aspx
https://intranet.royalholloway.ac.uk/students/news-events/news-articles/2021/february/update-on-roadmap-out-of-lockdown.aspx
https://intranet.royalholloway.ac.uk/doctoral-school/covid-19-pgr-information-hub/covid-19-pgr-information-hub.aspx
https://intranet.royalholloway.ac.uk/students/202021-information-hub/return-to-campus-update/faqs.aspx
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.officeforstudents.org.uk%2Ffor-students%2Fstudent-guide-to-coronavirus%2Freturning-to-university-in-2021%2F%23collapse-907304cc-e6dc-4167-862f-cf9a88c47cf9-12&data=04%7C01%7CAlex.Borrett%40rhul.ac.uk%7Ce0a54e4524f64b00ddc508d8d8f105be%7C2efd699a19224e69b601108008d28a2e%7C0%7C0%7C637497876990405006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=N%2FfV4CG1gPVY3jMb3K9sPLSu07N3OI67Wddz25duAvM%3D&reserved=0

